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Weekly News – 21st April 2017  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you had a relaxing half term - we 
enjoyed the break. This week in English we have been 
thinking about Remembrance Day and this has led to many 
interesting discussions on the topic. Through this topic the 
children have written emotional and respectful poems about 
remembrance. 

In maths we have been revisiting written methods of 
multiplication, moving on from the grid method.  

We have started our science topic of forces and have 
explored gravity with a ping pong ball. 

Have a safe fireworks weekend. 

Year 5 team. 
 

Homework Reminder 

Title Maths multiplication 

We would like the children to complete pages 4 and 21 of their 
maths homework books. Page 4 revisits an earlier topic. 
Remember to continue to look at the sky to complete your moon 
diaries.  

Remember that reading and times tables practice are crucial to 
helping your child learn.  

 

 

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

November 16 

Cinema trip 

March 31 

Insert 

April 18 

Insert 

April 21 

Insert 

 
 

Announcements 
Please see a separate letter for 
the parent helpers on the 
cinema trip. 
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